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Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
P. O. Box 15830
Sacramento, California 95813

Attention: Mr. John J. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager

and Chief Engineer

Gentlemen:

Subject: Enforcement Conference

This refers to the enforcement conference held by representatives of this
office with Messrs. J. J. Mattimoe, W. Hammond, l.. G. Schwieger, and R.
Moore of your organization in this office on ?!ovember 21, 1979. The pur-
pose of the conference was to discuss compliance with the regulatory re-
quirements and your physical security inspection and enforcement history
at Rancho Seco. The areas discussed during the conference are described
in the enclosed report.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of your safeguards
and security measures are exempt from public disclosure; therefore, the
" Details" of the enclosed report will not be placed in the Public Document
Room.
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I wish to reiterate that security matters must be taken seriously. We
'

must insure that you maintain an onsite physical protection system and
security organization which will provide protection with high assurance
against industrial sabotage. Should you have any questions concerning
this letter, we will be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

,,

| .L k

R. H. Engelken,
Director

Enclosure:
IE Inspection Report

No. 50-312/79-24

cc w/o enc:
R. J. Rodriguez, SMUD
L. G. Schwieger, SMUD
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